
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.
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The Maintenance department has been staying busy in the month of May. We 
have been preparing the High School basefield for senior league baseball, which 
required a lot of grounds preparation and making it safe for players and 
spectators. The warmer weather is here, and the grass is growing and that is a full-
time upkeep in the summer months. We are preparing for summer maintenance 
and have been creating to-do lists and ordering materials ahead of time so we can 
start working on the district’s buildings right away. This will be my first summer 
run with the district and I am looking forward to the work ahead and getting a lot 
accomplished. The woodchip boiler blew a high pressure valve a few weeks ago 
and the city is having a hard time finding a replacement. The city decided to shut it 
down completely, and earlier than normally scheduled. If there are any questions 
regarding the report or maintenance in general, don’t hesitate to ask.

Daniel Nelson
Maintenance Director




